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The Lockwood Water & Sewer District is pleased to provide you with the 2017 Annual Drinking Water
Quality Report. The District is dedicated to supplying our customers high quality drinking water that is
safe, dependable and meets federal and state requirements. The annual drinking water quality report is
produced to inform our customers about the water and the services we have delivered to you over the
past year. The 2017 report is available online by using the link below, or you can pick up or request a
paper copy at our main office. http://www.lockwoodwater.com/wp-
content/uploads/sites/148/2018/04/2017-Lockwood-Water-Sewer-District-CCR.pdf

At the June 14, 2017 meeting the Board voted to delay the proposed increase to the existing Phase 2
Sewer Sub-district System Development Fee (SDF) until July 15t 2019. We encourage Phase Il sewer
customers to take this opportunity to connect into the sewer system before the fee increases in 2019.
Requirements for connecting into the system are available at our office.

New water and sewer rates will go into effect on July 1, 2018. The residential %” water base rate will go
from $15.21 to $15.41 per month and the usage rate will go from $3.90 to $4.10 per 1000 gallons. The
residential %” sewer base rate will remain unchanged at $46.30 and the usage rate will go from $1.31 to
$1.52 per 1000 gallons. The water fill station bulk water rate will go from $5.25 to $5.50 per 1000 gallons.
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